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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Oldfield after the half term holiday. I hope that you all had a fantastic week, despite the weather. Obviously school was closed on Monday and the decision was made early. This is because much of the teaching team travel distances and we have to ensure everyone’s safety at all times. Many thanks for your support with this as I am aware of the disruption it can cause when a school suddenly closes. Please note decisions on whether to open will be made as early as is possible. 

This week we shall be visited by Mr Alexander who will review the school’s progress thus far. We are looking forward to working with him during the next couple of days and the staff and governors have been busy preparing for the visit. We are also looking forward to showing him the children’s work and progress over this past academic year, as we are all very proud of their achievements. Next week is our parent consultation evening and we hope that you will all be attending and meeting your child’s class teacher. 

As many of you are aware, the United Kingdom faces a moderate threat from the Coronavirus. As a school we are closely monitoring this and following advice from the Department of Education. A link to Bradford School’s online portal with links to advice, is below. This is intended to provide up to date information as needed. 

 https://bso.bradford.gov.uk/news/19065-coronavirus--advice


Many thanks for your continued support, 



Kindest regards, 





Mr. Travers. 


Head of School. 


Head of School
Mr J Travers
Oldfield Primary School
46 Oldfield Lane, Oldfield
Keighley  
BD22 0HZ
T: 01535 642394  
E: office.oldfield@bronteacademytrust.org.uk
W: oldfieldprimarykeighley.co.uk
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